
LPRD STAFF ASSIST IN HARVEYVILLE 
RECOVERY EFFORTS 

Parks and Recreation Department Staff Members Rodney 
Croucher, Horticulture Division field supervisor, and Kenneth 
Johnston, horticulturist II, assisted with the tornado relief project 
for Harveyville, Kan., by grinding out stumps Monday and 
Tuesday, April 2-3.  Approximately 100 hours of service was given 
to this project by participants. 

Crystal Miles, Horticulture and Forestry Division manager, and 
Croucher recently met with Kara Mayer, Wabaunsee County 
agriculture agent, to inventory 45 stumps from damaged trees from 
the storm. Using the Wabaunsee County online GIS maps Micah 
Seybold, GIS coordinator, was able to print large plat maps for 
LPRD staff to assist in the inventory and underground locate 

process.  

   


